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COMMUNICATIONS/REPORTS 

 

5(a). PROPOSED AUDIBLE PEDESTRIAN SIGNALS (APS) LOCATIONS FOR 2001 

 

 Ms. Lisa Ing, Co-ordinator, Pedestrian and Cycling Infrastructure Unit 

 (February 12, 2001) 

 

Providing for information, the list of intersections that have been identified for the 

installation of audible pedestrian signals in 2001. 

  

 

9.  CITIZEN APPOINTMENTS TO 

THE TORONTO PEDESTRIAN COMMITTEE. 

 

City Clerk 

 (February 14, 2001) 

 

Submitting a report from the City Clerk regarding appointment of citizen members to the 

Toronto Pedestrian Committee and recommending as follows: 

 

The Nominating Sub-Committee of the Toronto Pedestrian Committee at its meeting held 

on February 12, 2001, recommended that: 

 

(1)  the following persons be appointed to the Toronto Pedestrian Committee for a 

term to expire on November 30, 2003, or until their successors are appointed: 

 

Mr. Bill Brown 

Ms. Peg Lush 

Mr. J. Richard Nelson 



  

Mr. Boyd Hipfner 

Mr. Martin Abela 

Ms. Deanne Fisher 

Mr. Joel Courchesne 

Ms. Judith Bussey 

 

(2)  in the event that a vacancy occurs on the Toronto Pedestrian Committee during 

the current term, that the following candidates be considered for appointment to 

fill such vacancy for the remainder of the term: 

 

Mr. Paul Collier 

Ms. Rita Brooks 

Mr. Igor Batuk 

Mr. Marty Pilar 

Mr. Eric Tipping 
 

 

11(a). POLICE SAFTEY PLAN 

 

 Ms. Rhona Sawrbrick, Chair, Toronto Pedestrian Committee 

 (February 13, 2001) 

 

For information, copy of memorandum to Councillors Disero, Pitfield, Ashton and 

Johnston advising them that the Toronto Pedestrian Committee will be discussing at its 

February 21, 2001 meeting a report with respect to Police Chief Julian Fantino’s 

announcement in The Toronto Star, with respect to launching a tough traffic safety policy 

in response to the 91 traffic deaths last year. 

 

 

16. PEDESTRIAN USE OF ONE-WAY STREETS WHERE A SIDEWALK HAS NOT 

BEEN PROVIDED – ALL WARDS 

 

 City Solicitor 

 (February 12, 2001) 

 

Providing for information, a legal opinion respecting Section 179(1) of the Highway 

Traffic Act (Duties of pedestrians when walking along highway) and other relevant 

provisions as they relate to pedestrian use of a one-way street where a sidewalk has not 

been provided. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


